
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF CAMDEN 

 

NOTICE # 1 

 

Please take notice that RFP #23-26 “EMPLOYEE BENEFITS 

CONSULTANT” scheduled for Tuesday, September 26, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. 

has been canceled.  The City will not re-advertise. 

 

Lateefah Chandler 

Purchasing Agent 

 

September 8, 2023 

 

 


